
UNIVERSITY OF TULSA 
SCHOOL OF MUSIC 

DIVISION OF VOCAL STUDIES 
 

ENTRANCE AUDITIONS 2014 
Saturday, February 1  
Saturday, February 8 

 
Every student who wishes to enter a degree program in voice must successfully pass an audition for 
entrance into the Department of Music.  Entrance auditions are scheduled at designated times throughout 
the year.  Contact Prof. Susan Goldman-Moore (918-631-2768 or susan-goldman-moore@utulsa.edu) to 
schedule a vocal audition. Vocal degrees offered are: Bachelor of Music in Vocal Performance, Bachelor of 
Music Education (Vocal), Bachelor of Arts (Music). 

 
APPLICANTS INTENDING TO MAJOR IN MUSIC 

WITH VOICE AS PRIMARY INSTRUMENT 
Have three memorized selections prepared for the audition (solo art songs or aria).  One 
selection should be in a language other than English. Piano accompanist will be provided or you 
may bring your own.   
 
Bring one copy of a repertoire list which includes all solo literature studied by the student to be 
presented to the evaluators at the time of the audition. 

 
Request a letter of recommendation from choral or private voice teacher to be sent directly to 
the School of Music, 800 S. Tucker Drive, Tulsa, OK 74104 so it will be on file before audition. 
 
Complete Vocal Audition and Grant-In-Aid Form, available electronically from Prof. Goldman-
Moore, and send, email, or fax to School of Music so it is on file before audition. 
 
 

ALL OTHER APPLICANTS (NON-MUSIC MAJORS) 
Have two memorized selections prepared for audition (solo art songs or aria). Piano 
accompanist will be provided or you may bring your own. 
 
Request a letter of recommendation from choral or private voice teacher to be sent directly to 
the School of Music, 800 S. Tucker Drive, Tulsa, OK 74104 so that it will be on file before 
audition. 
 
Complete Vocal Audition and Grant-In-Aid Form, available electronically from Prof. Goldman-
Moore, and send, email, or fax to School of Music so it is on file before audition date. 
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